HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

Inquiry into

Improving the Superannuation
Savings of People Under Age 40

The House Economics Committee, chaired by the
Hon Bruce Baird MP, invites you to comment on the
inquiry into improving the superannuation
savings of people under age 40 with particular
reference to:

e barriers and/or disincentives to contribute to
superannuation;

e current incentives in place to encourage
voluntary superannuation contributions; and

e improving their awareness of the importance of
saving early for their retirement.

Contributors should obtain guidelines on the
preparation of a submission and the terms of
reference prior to preparing their submission.
These are available from the committee
secretariat or from its web site at:
www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/efpa
Please send your submission by 22 July 2005
by email or in writing to:

The Committee Secretary

House Economics Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Telephone  (02) 6277 4587
Facsimile (02) 6277 4774

Email efpa.reps@aph.gov.au

Standing Committee on Economics, Finance and Public Administration
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